
South Asian people who care for an
Urdu speaker who was diagnosed
with dementia at a North West
memory clinic or memory service in
the last 5 years.

We need to hear about experiences
at the memory clinic, any problems,
and what could have been better.

Hear this flyer with the code below!
#DOMEProject

Are you a South
Asian person

caring for someone 
with dementia?

We need to speak to:
Take part in 1 or 2 interviews.

The interview(s) can be in Urdu
or English.

Each interview will be 1 hour.

The interview(s) can be in
person, on the telephone, or on
the computer (Zoom or Teams).

You will be compensated for
your time.

You would:

Who is doing the study:
Salam!  My name is Nadine Mirza and I am a
PhD student at the University of Manchester
interested in improving British South Asian
access to memory clinics. Please contact me if
you have any questions or want to take part: 

Email: nadine.mirza@manchester.ac.uk        
Telephone: 0773 239 5882 

Help us improve dementia
services for Urdu speakers!
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